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• Schedule your tests AND finals!  

• Apply for DAPi initiation 

• Internship Opportunity  

• Campus Spotlight 

• Meet our newest team member 

Mark your 

calendars! 

→ Exams and 

quizzes 

must be 

scheduled 

7 days in 

advance 

→ Final 

exams 

must be 

scheduled 

by April 

15th 

RAMBLER NEWS 

MARCH 

MEET OUR NEWEST TEAM MEMBER:  

SHARAI OROZCO 

ACCESSIBILITY SPECIALIST 

LUC Student Accessibility Center  

Email: sac@luc.edu and sactesting@luc.edu || Phone: 773-508-3700 

Sullivan Center, Suite 117 || 6339 N. Sheridan Road Chicago, IL 60660 

Campus Spotlight 

Join the University Chorale and University 

Singers for the performance of “Everyday 

Wonders: The Girls from Aleppo,” a production 

about a girl with cerebral palsy fleeing from 

her war-torn home. 

Location: JoAnn Rooney Auditorium 

Date and time: Saturday, March 23rd at 

7:30pm 

Tickets are available for in-person and virtual 

attendance!  

Apply for Initiation!  

https://forms.office.com/r/VhaujkpTFi 

Loyola’s chapter of DAPi has officially been approved.  

Our initiation ceremony will be on April 12th, from 3-5pm in Galvin Hall. 

 

Internship Opportunity 

Acadia National Park in Maine is looking for an interpretive media intern 

to make the national park more accessible to disabled individuals!  Learn 

more here:  https://jobs.silkroad.com/ConservationLegacy/Careers/

jobs/4998?fbclid=IwAR2iuixbaFr0v7I8SCclph4pGtxxJS2d-

izco96mz888YJsfQU19OnUQZ98 

https://www.luc.edu/sac/

